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NON-CREDIT CLASSES COMING TO SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE IN 

FEBRUARY  

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL– South Suburban College’s Office of Continuing Education is 
offering a variety of non-credit classes for friends and family of all ages and 
interests.  A new schedule of classes in areas such as creative arts, computers, 
professional development, and much more will begin February 15th and later at the 
Main Campus in South Holland and the Oak Forest Center. 
 
The following schedule of classes is starting soon:  

Computers for Seniors 
Computer Virus Removal 
Concussion Seminar 
Crocheting 
Digital Photography Part I 
Digital Photography Part II 
Drawing 
Fabric Hanging Wall Décor 
Firearms Safety Training 
Flight Attendant Preparation 
Introduction to Computer Art 
Knitting I 
Line Dancing  
Sculpture I 
Wine Making 

  
Please call (708) 596-2000, ext. 2231, or visit www.ssc.edu for more information or to 
sign up.  South Suburban College’s Main Campus is located at 15800 S. State St., 
South Holland, Illinois.   SSC’s Oak Forest Center is located at 16333 S. Kilbourn, 
Oak Forest, Illinois. 
 
For more information about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, 
please visit www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   
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